From: Kohar Kojayan
To: General Plan

Subject: FW: Please Do Not Rezone Single Family Housing **Date:** Monday, September 9, 2019 10:40:22 PM

From: Diane Papan

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 5:32 PM

To: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org>

Subject: Fw: Please Do Not Rezone Single Family Housing

From: Bert Carlson

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 4:01 PM

To: Diane Papan <<u>dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; Eric Rodriguez <<u>erodriguez@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; Joe Goethals <<u>igoethals@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>; Rick Bonilla <<u>RBonilla@cityofsanmateo.org</u>>;

Maureen Freschet < mfreschet@cityofsanmateo.org > Subject: Please Do Not Rezone Single Family Housing

Respected members of our city leadership,

It has come to our attention that at tonight's City Council Meeting that you will discuss the re-zoning of areas designated as single family housing - to allow for multiple dwelling units. In our opinion this will further damage the livability of our city. Twenty-eight years ago we moved from San Francisco to San Mateo, bought a house, and it is in San Mateo that we have raised our family. We love our adopted hometown, but would consider it tragic if the continuing sprawl of our neighboring communities to the north and south continue to impinge on the way of life to be found in San Mateo. Enough is enough!

Please listen to the nature of the siren calls of the developers and high density housing activists, discern their true motivations, and remember that you do represent us... your fellow San Mateo residents.

Thank you,
Bert and Eva Carlson
Sunnybrae Neighborhood

Sent from my iPhone